
HIGLEY DRAWDOWN
Brookfield Renewable will perform scheduled maintenance work 
at the Higley Impoundment, starting on Wednesday, September 
16th. For the safety of our workers, the water level will be lowered 
by 1.5 feet of normal operation. The reservoir will begin to refill on 
Sunday, September 20th.

Please note weather conditions may impact work schedule and 
can change without prior notice.

Please use caution and wear a personal flotation device when 
recreating on or near water. Pay close attention to your surroundings
and respect all signage, sirens and barriers. Always check water 
conditions before you recreate.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact us 
at inquiries.newyork@brookfieldrenewable.com


